Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)

From: Martin.Rapaport@bmwna.com

Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 3:03 PM
To: Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)

Subject: RE: follow up on recall 10V-518

Hello Kelly:

We should be able to submit our supplemental report / draft customer letter by early next week.

Our dealers were initially informed in late October (copy of the email sent to NHTSA’s “rmd” email box); service bulletin
should be issued in December.

We plan to notify all affected owners in December.

Regards/M

Martin Rapaport

Safety Engineering & Intelligent Transportation Systems
BMW of North America, LLC

201.571.5208

ﬁ Does this e-mail really need to be printed ?

From: Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov [mailto:Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2010 12:49 PM

To: Rapaport Martin, ES-5-US-30

Subject: follow up on recall 10V-518

Hi Martin.
What is the status of this campaign? Does BMW have a notification schedule yet?

Kelly



